
 

 

INFORMATION 

Rate of Return Guidelines for Gas Transmission Pipelines 
and Distribution Networks 

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR PUBLICATION OF FINAL GUIDELINES 

The Economic Regulation Authority intends to publish its Final Rate of Return Guidelines for 
Gas Transmission Pipelines and Distribution Networks in mid-December 2013.  

The Authority has endeavoured to develop and publish its Guidelines by 29 November 2013, 
which is a requirement of the National Gas Rules.  However, the Authority requires 
additional time to finalise the Guidelines as it has received a number of substantial 
submissions in response to its Draft Guidelines.  In addition, there is a need to address 
issues raised in the stakeholder workshop held by the Economic Regulation Authority’s 
Secretariat on 7 November 2013. 
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